
Nominate someone for the 2024 Ones to Watch - RISING
STARS spotlight today!
April 26, 2024 - Spotlights



Publication Date: June 28th | Q&A Deadline: June 13th

We are now accepting nominations for our 2024 Ones to Watch - RISING STARS spotlight which
will be published in the June 28th NEREJ

This annual spotlight will showcase individuals who are making notable contributions to their
company or industry. Don’t miss this opportunity to recognize a RISING STAR from your firm.



Who qualifies for the 2024 Ones to Watch - RISING STARS spotlight?

Individuals should work for a New England Commercial Real Estate firm or a firm that supports the
CRE industry through the services they provide. Ideal nominees have made valuable contributions
to their firm during the last 12 months, but are not at the executive level. NEREJ will be doing a
Ones to Watch – INDUSTRY LEADERS spotlight in November where you can spotlight your
executives.

We will recognize as many RISING STARS as space allows in the Print | Digital edition. Your
corporate support is greatly appreciated and will not only guarantee placement of your nominee in
the print edition, but will also enable us to present these types of opportunities in the future. All
RISING STARS Q&A Profiles submitted by June 13th will be published live on our website June
28th.

To view examples of profiles and recognition ads from our last Ones to Watch Spotlight, Click Here

Deadline: Thursday, June 13th

To nominate someone from your firm contact John Picard or your account manager to request the
Spotlight Q & A form jpicard@nerej.com
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